
E M P L O Y E E  A S S I S T A N C E  P R O G R A M

Legal Services
Expert Consultation and Referrals

17.3665

Please contact us: (800) 222-0364 
www.FOH4You.com

Federal Occupational Health is a component  of 
Program Support Center within the   

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services



Occasionally, you may face a legal 
situation or have a question on a 
legal issue that you’d like to discuss 
with an attorney. Your Employee 
Assistance Program (EAP), offered 
by Federal Occupational Health 
(FOH), is here to help. We provide 
consultation and referral services  
for a wide range of legal services.

You can easily access this legal 
service by calling (800) 222-0364 or  
You can also visit our website at 
www.FOH4You.com, where you will 
find information  and resources on 
a variety of topics.

THE EAP’S LEGAL SERVICE 
CAN HELP WITH:

  Healthcare power of attorney

  Living wills

  Housing and real estate matters

Estate planning

Family law, divorce, child custody, 
child support

  Car accidents and related matters

Identity theft

  Consumer concerns

Criminal matters

Small claims court cases

Traffic violations

WHO CAN USE THE  
LEGAL SERVICES PROGRAM?
This service is offered as a benefit 
to you, your household members, 
and dependents.

IS THERE A CHARGE FOR  
LEGAL CONSULTATION?
The consultation is offered at  
no charge. If it is determined  
that you need additional services 
from an attorney beyond the initial  
free consultation, the continued 
services will be offered at 
discounted rates. It is recommended 
that you get a written statement for 
the cost of an offered consultation 
or other services in advance.

IS THE SERVICE CONFIDENTIAL?
Yes. All communications regarding 
legal concerns are confidential, 
except when disclosure is  
required by law.

ARE THERE ANY RESTRICTIONS?
Yes. The legal services program 
does not provide advice on  
issues regarding the EAP,  
its employees, other providers  
or attorneys associated  
with the program, or matters 
relating to your job. The legal 
services program does not  
provide advice on any matter  
that is frivolous, harassing,  
or otherwise a violation of  
ethical rules. 

Also, legal referrals provided are not endorsements  
or recommendations for selecting and employing  
any specific attorney or law firm. That responsibility 
lies solely with you.

For more information call (800) 222-0364 
 or visit our website at  
www.FOH4You.com.




